
 

Consolidation of All Offices of the GARBC 

 
The resolution was presented by the Secretary that “we request the 

Association to authorize the Council of Fourteen to explore the whole field of 
suitable locations for the consolidation of all our offices, and if in the 

exploration they find that the Association can be saved money by either 
buying or building over against the cost of renting, that they be empowered 

to proceed and take the necessary steps to effect the transaction.”  

 
Chicago, Illinois 

May 10–13, 1954 

 


